
Reput^lic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources 

MINES AND GEOSCIENCES BUREAU
North Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, Philippines
Tel No (+63 2) 920-9120/920-9130 Trunkline No 667-6700 loc 134 Fax No. (+63 2) 920-1635 Email: central@ingb.gov.ph.

FEB 1 4 2024
In the Matter of the Denial of the Application 
for Exploration Permit of Macote Mining 
Company, Inc. Denominated as EXPA- 
000077-XIII
X----------- ------------------------------------------------------------------------------- X

NOTICE OF ISSUANCE OF ORDER OF FINALITY

THE PRESIDENT
Macote Mining Company, Inc.
2nd Floor, Corinthian Plaza
121 Paseo de Roxas, Legaspi Village
1226 Makati City

Reg. Mail

THE REGIONAL DIRECTOR 
Mines and Geosciences Bureau 

Regional Office No. XIII
Km. 2 National Highway 
8400 Surigao City

Reg. Mail

Please be notified that an Order of Finality was issued by this Office on even date 
on the subject, a copy of which is attached.

ATTY. DANILO U. UYKIEN
S| Oic, Director ^ O f

Soto

“MINING SHALL BE PRO-PEOPLE AND PRO-ENVIRONMENT 
IN SUSTAINING WEALTH CREATION AND IMPROVED QUALITY OF LIFE.”

mailto:central@ingb.gov.ph
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In the Matter of the Denial of the Application 
for Exploration Permit of Macote Mining 
Company, Inc. Denominated as EXPA- 
000077-Xlli
X------------------------------------------------------------------------------ X

ORDER OF FINALITY

It is hereby ordered that the Order dated May 22, 2013 rendered by this 
Office has achieved FINALITY because the applicant failed to formally file an 
Appeal/Motion for Reconsideration in this Office or in the Department of 
Environment and Natural Resources.

SO ORDERED.

Quezon City, Philippines, FEB 1 4 20?4

ATTY. DANILO U. UYKIEI
<^OIC, Directo^ ^

“MINING SHALL BE PRO-PEOPLE AND PRO-ENVIRONMENT 
IN SUSTAINING WEALTH CREATION AND IMPROVED QUALITY OF LIFE."
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